Kristin’s Class Newsletter

Clara Barton Open School May 15, 2007 kristinlorna@comcast.net 763-533-1092
**********************************************************************

Dear Families,


We are just about ready for camp!  Tuesday and Wednesday we will make tent assignments and think about our camping hopes and dreams.  Shopping lists are almost ready for the shoppers.  Tents are coming in, and some kids have been packed for a week.  

Here are a few last minute reminders:

Dress Code!

The kids will be wearing their groovy tie-dyed shirts at camp.  If you have one, you should wear it!

Tents

Parents who are sleeping over need to have their own accommodations.  Absolutely no parents will be allowed to sleep in a kids’ tent!  If you have questions, let me know.

Adult Beverages


It should go without saying, but I’m saying it anyway.  This is a school event, and there can be no adult beverages any where, any time at camp.  Any questions about that, please let me know.  

Coming and Going:


Most of you have let us know when you will arrive.  If you are going to be late, let us know by cell phone so we can let your kids know.  They worry.  


Any child not picked up at camp by 2:00  will be put on the bus and brought back to Barton.  The campsite is rented to someone else starting at 2:00 on Friday.

The Weather


The weather reports look really great!  It’s going to be warm, so send sunscreen.  We’ll remind kids to put it on.  

The nights will still be cold, though- they always are in May.  Make sure that night wear is warm enough.

Special Bedtime Needs


I know that several kids wear pull-ups at night.  If I know who they are I can arrange extra privacy for changing and a private pull-up pickup for morning.  Let me know if you need help.  
Happy Camping!  Kristin

